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Hello! Welcome to our August Newsletter,
 
I hope everyone has had a busy month and maybe 
even got away for a well-deserved family holiday!

As summer comes to an end and Autumn starts to 
creep in, the weather becomes colder and the nights 
become darker, football season is back on the TV, and 
more customers stay inside, which means we all see a 
welcome boost in machine takings. 

September is already forecast to be a busy month for 
TVC, with 6 new installs already booked in! We will 
also be carrying out a number of pool table upgrades, 
and re-clothing of a large number of our pool tables in 
order to get them ready for the winter pool leagues. If 
you haven’t already booked your table in for a service, 
please get in touch. 

Pool leagues can be a very effective way to bring in 
more customers to your venue on dedicated nights of 
the week that could otherwise be relatively quiet.  TVC 
are proud sponsors to a number of local pool leagues, 
and supply a large number of league-approved pool 
tables to customers throughout London and The 
Home Counties.

If you would like information on how to join 
a local league, or are looking to have a new 
league approved pool table installed, please 
get in touch.

Find out more

https://www.tvcleisure.co.uk/products/pool-table-hire


Check out 
our latest 
installations
Our latest installation in Streatham 
transformed this local pub.

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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https://www.tvcleisure.co.uk/blog/streatham-pub-gets-entertainment-upgrades
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